
Transbeam, Inc. 
New York P.S.C. Tariff No. 4  Supplement No. 1 
Effective Date: December 29, 2018 

CANCELLATION SUPPLEMENT 

Transbeam, Inc. hereby cancels and withdraws in its entirety New York P.S.C. Tariff No. 4
filed with the New York Public Service Commission for the provision of telecommunications 
services within the State of New York. 

Issued by:  Anthony Hansel, Vice President and Deputy General Counsel 
GTT Americas, LLC 
7900 Tyson One Place, Suite 1450 
McLean, VA  22102 

Received: 11/29/2018 Status: CANCELLED
Effective Date: 12/29/2018

Cancelled by supplement No. 1 effective 02/15/2019


